CATHOLIC DAUGHTERS OF THE AMERICAS
COURT # 2260

ST. JOSEPH CATHOLIC CHURCH - HONEY CREEK

25781 HWY. 46 WEST
SPRING BRANCH, TEXAS 78070

2020 SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM CRITERIA

This Scholarship program will be funded by the Catholic Daughters of the Americas Court #2260. It is declared to
be a Youth Educational Project.

The Scholarship Award will be for a total of $1000.00 for the year 2020 granted to Two (2) qualified graduating High
School students in the amount of $500.00 each.

Those eligible to make application must be students completing their senior year in high school and graduating in
this calendar year. The applicant must have been accepted or anticipates acceptance at an accredited college,
university, or vocational school, and must intend to be a full time student. The applicant must be a practicing
Catholic and be a member of St. Joseph Catholic Church - Honey Creek; or a family member (i.e. child, stepchild,
or grandchild) of a member of the Catholic Daughters of the Americas Court #2260.

The Regent of the Catholic Daughters of the Americas Court #2260, as Advisor, along with four (4) active members
will serve on the Scholarship Recipient Committee. The identity of the committee members will not be revealed
outside the meeting room of the respective organizations.

The completed application form, along with a personal letter outlining the applicant's goals, and three reference letters
must be submitted to the Parish office NO later than 4:00 p.m. FRIDAY May 8, 2020. Application and
accompanying documents should be placed ina SEALED ENVELOPE and ADDRESSED to the attention of:

CARMEN HANSHAW, Regent,

Catholic Daughters of the Americas Court #2260
C/0 St. Joseph Honey Creek Church

25781 Hwy 26, West

Spring Branch, Texas 78070

Specific guidelines for awarding the Scholarship will be based on:

1) Church participation
2) Academic achievement
3) Extra curricular activities

The award winners will be revealed at the Senior Mass at 5:00 p.m. on Sunday May 17, 2020. A written
announcement will also be placed in the newsletter of Catholic Daughters of the Americas Court #2260 and in the
St. Joseph Church- Honey Creek’s Bulletin.



